
 
Meeting Minutes 

Time and date of the meeting: 

Friday 11th March 2022 

 

What was discussed? 

 New badges given out to eco reps 
who had lost their badges or their 
badges had broken. 

 Arranged date for the litter pick at King 
George V playing field to coincide with 
the Keep Britain Tidy campaign: ‘Great 
British Spring Clean’.  25th March 1:45 
– 3:00pm – main reps only to attend 
this time. LoveLoose-HateLitter 
campaigners Mrs Luckhurst and Mr 
Lack to attend. Need to check this 
does not clash with Loose Gets Lively! 

 Traffic warden duties discussed as all 
year groups are taking part. Year 6 – 
year 1. Eco reps that had completed 
their duty reported that they had given 
out parking tickets mainly for 
inconsiderate parking such as parking 
over a resident’s drive. Most parents 
were approachable and did rectify 
their parking issue when spoken to or 
handed a ticket. Parking on the zigzag 
lines outside the school was 
unfortunately witnessed by some reps 
which of course is highly dangerous 
for children crossing to get to school.   

 Shelley to be with Bailey in Emerald to 
complete eco duties.  

Next steps: 

 Office to inform parents of the reps 
taking part in the external litter pick. 

 Mrs Way to ensure all main reps can 
attend on date of litter pick. 

 Advertise the Great British Spring 
Clean in the newsletter to encourage 
other children to take part in their own 
time if they can. 

 Eco traffic wardens to continue, 
working down through the year groups 
and continue to write reports on 
parking for the newsletter. 

 

When and where is the next meeting? 

 

25th March 1:45 meet in the meeting room for 
the Great British Spring Clean Litter Pick  at the 
King George v playng fields. Main reps only. 

Eco-Committee members present: 

 

All present 

Eco-Committee members not present: 

 

 
 


